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• Lego Club will be running after the eating portion of lunch in the library. You are also welcome to 

come read a book during this time. 
• In basketball news: 
• Congratulations to all 3 of our teams who played after school yesterday. The girls 7/8 comp. team 

played really well and won their game against Lansdowne. The boys 8 rec. team split their 2 games 
and coach Smith was very impressed with the team’s effort and attitude. The boys 8 comp. team 
hosted Central yesterday and won their game too! The hard work that these teams have been 
putting in at practice is starting to pay off. Well done! 

• There will be a practice today at lunch for both grade 6/7 boys rec. basketball teams (Lou’s and 
Chris’s teams). Please bring your lunches to the gym at noon. 

• Girls grade 6/7 comp. team goes to St. Margaret’s after school today. Players, please come to Mr. 
Owen’s room at nutrition break to discuss travel plans, and good luck! 

 

 


